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Watauga High Athletics Director Tom Wright has announced that tonight's scheduled basketball
games between the Pioneers and Fred T. Foard have been postponed due to inclement
weather. The

      

games have been rescheduled for Wednesday, January 30.
WHS travels to Lenior, N.C., to play Hibriten Friday night to close out its longest road trip in 16
years. Coverage Friday night begins at 6 p.m. on Oldies 100.7 FM. The Pioneers return home
to play St. Stephens on Tuesday night, January 22.
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